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If you think a child maybe the victim of abuse or neglect, contact 01522 782111. Lincolnshire’s Children’s Services Customer Service Centre to 
reporting concern.                   It’s everyone’s responsibility. 

 

Christmas Celebrations 
 

Christingle 
 

Thank you for joining us, it was a truly 
memorable service. The singing was 
lovely and the children led the service 

beautifully. 
 

Nativity Performance 
Reception and KS 1 

 
What a treat! It always amazes me 

how children so young can remember 
their lines, where they need to be and 

all of the words and actions for the 
songs. 

 
A huge thank you must go to all of 
our wonderful and dedicated staff 
whose commitment enables us to 
share these special times. And of 

course to parents and carers for the 
fabulous costumes provided. 

 
Christmas Lunch 

 
Christmas lunch is on Tuesday next 
week. Children are able to wear their 
Christmas jumpers with their school 

uniform. 
 

Christmas Parties 
 

These will be on Wednesday, 
children may come in their party 

clothes but please ensure they have 
suitable footwear and a coat for break 

and lunch time. 
 

Church Service 
 

The children will all be walking to 
Church on Thursday morning for our 

end of term Christmas service. Parent 
carers are welcome to join us but it is 

often quite busy so please be 
prepared to stand at the back so that 

we can fit all of the children in. 
 

***************************************** 

FOLS Christmas Gifts for Adults 
 

Your child / children are able to bring 
some money to school on Tuesday in 
order to purchase a Christmas gift for 

their adult. Each gift will be £2 and 
members of FOLS will help the 

children to wrap the present and  
write a label.  

 
Please could your child bring their 

money to school in a named 
envelope or a purse or wallet with 

their name on. 
 

************************************** 
PE 

 
Please can you ensure that your child 
has the correct PE kit in school every 
day. We will not be allowing children 
to borrow kit from other children or 

siblings as per our policy. 
 

As the weather has turned please 
could you send a pair of tracksuit 
bottoms or leggings – in blue if 
possible, but any colour is fine. 

Also a spare pair of socks would 
be useful as some lessons will still 

take place on the field and a 
change of socks will ensure the 

comfort of your child. 
 

**************************************** 
Attendance 

 
The greater the attendance, the 

greater the achievement. 
Overall this week 

10th-14th December 
 

96.39% 
 

***************************************** 
Evergreen 

 
Well done to everyone who achieved 

their Evergreen status. 
 

****************************************** 

Tully Cup 
This term, our school value is 

‘Respect’. 
The nature of God, as revealed in the 

Bible, presents all people with a 
choice. Those whose response is one 
of respect are acknowledging God’s 
greatness, authority and involvement 

in the world. This will extend to 
respect for the created order, 

including humanity made in the image 
of God. Reverence takes this 

response a step further and will 
include aspects of worship such as 

awe and wonder, surrender and 
sacrifice 

Winners this week: 
 

KS 1 – Madelyn Y Y1 
KS 2 – Jacob B Y6 

 
************************************* 

Snippets  
 

Snippets is emailed each week and 
published on our website and 

Facebook 
If you require a paper copy please 

ask the office for one. 
 

Next Week 

17   

18  FOLS gift room 
Christmas Lunch 

19  Christmas parties 

20 9.30 Church 
End of term 

 
 


